CHESTERBROOK ACADEMY
MONTHLY NEWS

Happy Valentine’s Day

We hope everyone is having a happy and healthy winter.
Please remember it is cold and flu season; remind all children
to continue to wash their hands and cover their mouths when
they cough and sneeze to prevent germs from spreading. If
your child is feeling under the weather, please keep them
home until they are feeling better to make sure the other
children and staff can stay as healthy as possible. We have a
72-hour sick policy. This month the children will be decorating
the classrooms for Valentine’s Day and talking about the
meaning of Valentine’s Day. We will also be discussing
President’s day the week of February 15t. Towards the end of
the month, we will be doing our Early Bird Registration and
Summer Registration, so make sure to look out for paperwork
and emails about enrolling for both. If you have any questions,
feel free to ask the management team.

Just a few reminders...

Dates to Remember:

2/4: Stuffed Animal Day
2/12: Wear Pink and Red
Valentine’s Day Parties at 3:00
2/15: CLOSED
2/17: Pajama Day
2/23; Crazy Sock Day
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*Don’t be late, $25 late fee charges are applied
automatically the following Wednesday.

Our building opens at 7:00 am and closes at 6:00 pm.
We are providing an AM snack, PM snack, and lunch. If
you decide to pack extra snacks or a home lunch, it
must be peanut-free and in a disposable bag. We are
supplying sippy cups for Toddlers and Beginners and
disposable cups for everyone else. Your child’s bedding
will go home daily to be cleaned. Please provide
weather appropriate extra clothes that can stay here at
school.

Please Remember...




